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 The Medical Marijuana Commission meeting was called to order by Chairman James Miller.  

Chairman Miller, Case, and Ketner appeared in person with Commissioners Mobley and Thomas appearing 

virtual through the Go-To link.  The first item of business was approval of the minutes.  After reviewing 

the minutes Commissioner Case made a motion to approve which was seconded by Commissioner Ketner 

and carried 5-0.   

 The next agenda item was transfers of ownership. The transfer of ownership for Carpenter Farms 

was approved, with a motion by Commissioner Case and seconded by Commissioner Ketner and carried 5-

0. The next transfer of ownership was for Dark Horse Medicinals. Commissioner Mobley moved to approve 

the transfer which was seconded by Commissioner Ketner and approved 5-0. The transfer of ownership for 

Good Day Farm Monticello was approved with a motion by Ketner and a second by Commissioner Case 

and carried 5-0. The final transfer of ownership was for NEA Full Spectrum. Commissioner Miller made a 

motion to approve the transfer which was seconded by Commissioner Ketner and approved 5-0. 

 The Commission next considered a processing application for High Speed Extracts. The 

Commission approved the application with a motion by Commissioner Case, a second by Commissioner 

Ketner, and a vote of 5-0. 

 The next agenda item was consideration of rule changes. Commissioner Miller asked the 

commission to consider the restrictions on pre-rolled cannabis and on advertising by cannabis facilities. 

However, counsel for MMC, Colonel Doug House, recommended the Commission end the discussion due 

to pending litigation. 
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 The Commission next considered renewal applications. ABC provided a draft copy of the 2023 

renewal applications. Commissioner Ketner made a motion to accept this application for renewals which 

was seconded by Commissioner Mobley and was approved by a vote of 5-0. 

 The next meeting was scheduled for April 6, 2023, at 4:30 p.m.  


